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Looking Ahead:
February 3: No school: Teacher Professional Development

February 14 & 17: No school-Mid-winter Break
 



The Lost and Found is once again overflowing with lost
gloves, shoes, sweatshirts, and more! Any unclaimed

items will be donated at the end of this week. 

Lost and Found:

*If assistance with transportation is needed, please contact the school.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d49abae29abfa7-morning


http://www.mafgscp.org/
https://www.isabellacounty.org/departments/commission-on-aging/


Classroom News:







RAMS Athletics:





Spotlight on Specials!
The Spotlight on Specials will be a new feature of each

week's Renaissance Report. We hope that you check out
the newsletter each week to see what our students are

learning in Library, Music, PE, Movement Lab, and STEAM! 

In STEAM,  all students (kindergarten through 8th grade)
are working on coding/programming activities. 
 
 Kindergarten learners are practicing coding with Dash.
This is the fourth robot that they have had the experience
of coding  this school year. 

Kindergarten students  are programming
our robot Dash using  block coding,

creativity, and collaboration!



Spotlight on Specials!

In STEAM, Voyagers have been learning how to code using
the website Code.org and Kodable. This week, they

completed an "unplugged coding" activity. Each Voyager
wrote an algorithm to demonstrate how to build a

snowman step-by-step.  

In STEAM, Islanders and Trailblazers are using the website
Code.org to program mini-games for their classmates to play!

 
Our middle school learners are in the midst of a multi-faceted

project that we look forward to sharing soon!


